
Letter from your Secretary: 
Hello all! I know October was a bit of a hectic month for some of you, so hopefully we can all get some
rest this Thanksgiving. One big thing to note is that Cabaret is on the 3rd and 4th, Friday and Saturday,
and is a mandatory performance. Good luck to those doing solos, I know you’ll do great! As always, check
bellairechoir.org for more info. Everyone enjoy your break and have a Happy Thanksgiving! - Ryan F. 

Cabaret is on the 3rd and 4th!!
Call times for non-soloists are 6
and 6:30 

Have a Happy Thanksgiving
Break!

GOOD LUCK to those moving on
to Pre-Area

Important AnnouncementsBirthdays!
Daniella A. 11/4

Tej J. 11/15

Ja’Kiya C. 11/20

Janet L. 11/22

instagram: @bellairehschoir 
twitter: @BellaireHSChoir
tiktok: @bellairehschoir
choir website: www.bellairechoir.org
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